
 
 
  
 

  

 
 
 

 
Kallithea, March 4th 2022 

 
 

Dear colleagues, 
 
Please note that due to the latest developments on the global economy and the continuous and 
significant increase in bunker prices, we are forced to proceed with a further adjustment in our fuel 
surcharge, applicable to all trucks and trailers travelling in the Adriatic Sea routes, effective as of 
Wednesday, March 9th 2022. 
  
The new fuel surcharge per route will be as follows: 

 Bari route:  € 7 per meter, adjusted per truck category 

 Ancona route:  € 15 per meter, adjusted per truck category 

 Venice route:  € 14,5 per meter, adjusted per truck category 
 
 

Attached please find our revised cargo pricelists for the Adriatic Sea routes including the adjusted fuel 
surcharge.  
 
We remain at your disposal for any clarification. 
 
 

Yours Sincerely, 
 

          
George Panagiotidis    Antonis Kalamaras 
Adriatic Sea Lines Sales Director      Commercial Director 
Attica Group             ANEK Lines 


